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I had hoped that on this occasion the Dominion of Canada 
might have been represented by our Governor General, The Right 
Honourable Lord Tweedsmuir. For months past, His Excellency 
had been looking forward to to-day’s ceremonies. Upon his 
departure, on the eve of prorogation of our Parliament, his last 
words to me were: “ We shall meet at Ivy Lea.” I know how real 
his disappointment will be to-day that the time of his return has 
been unavoidably postponed.

Lord Tweedsmuir will particularly regret that he has been 
deprived of renewing, amid to-day’s memorable associations, the 
warm personal friendship he enjoys with you, Mr. President, and 
of joining with you in giving expression to the friendship which, 
over so many years, has existed between the peoples of the United 
States and Canada. Lord Tweedsmuir’s presence in England is itself 
a reminder of that wider friendship which exists between the United 
States and all the nations of the British Commonwealth.

I should like to express to Mr. Russell Wright, to the Chairman 
of The Thousand Islands Bridge Authority, and to its other 
members, and to my friend, Mr. George T. Fulford, how much I,


